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Dear Catholic Peace Fellowship Friends, 

 

In 2019 Philadelphia Catholic Peace Fellowship, a member of Pax Christi USA, celebrated its 

50-year anniversary.  We have joined together with many of you throughout our 52 years to 

bring a gospel-based perspective to peace, justice and environmental issues. 

 

We invite you to continue to contribute to the programs and work of CPF.  Your donation 

helps pay for membership in Pax Christi USA , maintenance of the CPF website, thank you 

donations to St. Malachy for providing meeting center space and a mailbox, the cost of 

printing and mailing the newsletter to friends in prison and to subscribers who require this 

service, and occasional honorariums to retreat facilitators and guest speakers. 

 

Make out your check to:  Catholic Peace Fellowship  

and mail to:    Catholic Peace Fellowship 

1429 North 11th Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19122 

 

Thank you for your interest and supp0rt.  Peace, 

 

 

Phyllis Grady 

For all at Philadelphia Catholic Peace Fellowship 

 

 

 

 
See other side for CPF 2021 Events 



 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to the Newsletter,  CPF’s 2021 Events Included: 

 

 

CPF Retreat Laudato Si - Examen, April 17, 2021 
This Virtual gathering led by Fr. George Bur S.J., Angie and Phil Berryman used the Ignatian Examen format 

for a reflection on the Papal Encyclical "Laudato Si." 

 

Annual Good Friday “Way of the Cross” (in person and virtual) processed from the Gesu to 

St Malachy’s, April 2, 2021  This year the Stations were in memory of Fr. Neil Ver Schneider, S.J. 1931–

2021)  

 

Pentecost Novena for Racial Justice, May 23, 2021, in-person at St Malachy’s and live-

streamed.  Organized by New Encounters: Catholics Confronting Racism 

 

CPF Fall Retreat Sisters and Brothers All  (Sorelle e Fratelli Tutti), October 2, 2021 
Angie and Phil Berryman,  Fr. George Bur S.J., and Ava Murray-Zampetti led us through key issues raised in 

the Papal Encyclical Fratelli Tutti.  This Virtual and in-person retreat was held at St. Malachy’s    

 

See the October / Advent 2021  CPF newsletter for more information on these CPF Retreats –  

Part 1 .. Laudato Si    -  Examen   

Part 2    Fratelli Tutti  -  Examen   

 

 

 

Catholic Peace Fellowship continues to meet 

on the on 2nd Sunday of the month at 11:30 AM. 

Please note that at this time some meetings are virtual only and not in-person.  

For meeting details and the zoom link, email us at catholicpeacefellowship@gmail.com 

or from any phone at the meeting time: 

Dial +1 929 205 6099 then enter when prompted the Meeting ID. 

 

R.F. McGovern 

 

 


